
May 2024 Technology Update

*RJHS 8th Grade students participated in the Career Sparks STEAM Fair at the Orr Building.
Students had an opportunity to visit booths with hands-on activities. It was a great opportunity
for our students. Sheril was on the planning committee along with DoIT, the Illinois Learning
Technology Center and Junior Achievement.

*The technology department is preparing for summer projects and upcoming construction.

*Sheril has been meeting with door access control vendors for the high school campus.

*Carter and Julie worked with interested students in 6th grade to submit 3D print files of the
Illinois State Fair Dairy Cow for a contest through the Illinois Learning Technology Center. We
hope that one of our students will be chosen as the winner!

*Brent is working on end of the year reporting for SIS.

*Stephanie and Julie have been working with families to get last minute repair fees and
technology fees paid before the end of the school year.

*Students in 6th grade, 9th grade, and 12th grade will be taking their devices home for their
personal use if they have paid their entire technology fee balance. This will be the first year that
3rd graders will take their devices home for personal use.

Pictures below are from the Career Sparks STEAM Fair






